
Dear CHC Members:

Would you like to be on the Board of Directors for the 2024 Chinese Heritage 
Club?

The CHC Annual General Membership Meeting will be held on November 5, 
2023.  We are required to have an annual membership meeting to elect the 
board of directors each year.

If you would like to be considered for any of these positions, please forward your 
name via email to the nomination/election committee.  

The Nomination/Election Committee team are:  

Reenie Wang  reeniewang@hotmail.com

Frieda Li  ahfanli@yahoo.com

SuChing Smith  suching.smith@yahoo.com

The slate of candidates for the 2024 Board of Directors are:

President: David Chan
Vice President: Ing Liang-Eden
Treasurer:   Cathy Yan
Secretary: Yueh- Shiou Wu
Activity Director: Vicki Van Fossen
At-Large: Jean Huang

Thank You,

SuChing Smith
CHC President
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